City of McCleary





To:	Mayor Miller and Council
From:	Paul Nott
Date:	3/5/2024
Department:	Light and Power

Hello All,

Since our last report we had 2 outages, several customer service issues and have been working on pole replacements on the well road and Maple St. there was an outage on 3/26 that affected half of the town. On the well road someone had chopped a tree that fell into the power lines creating a significant outage for our customers on the north end of town. The other one was up by the overpass due to wind. We have been working on West Maple Street on a pole replacement project and then moving to the well road to rebuild most of the poles in that area.

We have also been working on customer service requests, and general maintenance of our system.

If anyone has any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us...

Paul